Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey

PO Box 412 Guildford Surrey GU3 1BR

S. Groves

Sent via email: request-576611-ebbe1cb5@whatdotheyknow.com

Tel: 01483 630200 Fax: 01483 634502

e-mail: surrey.police.uk
Website: www.surrey-pcc.gov.uk

16th May 2019

Dear S. Grove,

Ref: Freedom of Information Act Request PCC/2019/09

Thank you for your request for information dated 15th May 2019. Your request has been considered and responded to as follows:

How much money in total (e.g. expenses & gratuities) has been paid to Professor Evan Stark (or his employer Rutgers University) in return for Stark's presentations to the Surrey Police and Crime Commissioner? Stark's 10 March 2016 lecture 'Understanding Coercive Control' at Dorking Halls (viewable online) justifies the moral arguments for accepting premeditated murder of one gender/sex by the other (and only one gender/sex by the other) and does NOT report the gendered domestic abuse statistics published in The Center for Disease Control report entitled 'National Intimate Partner and Sexual Violence Survey 2010' a report that shows that psychological abuse and coercive control is employed by both males AND females?

In 2016/2017 the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey made the following payments with regards to Evan Stark:

Speakers Fee - £1,000.00 Taxi Fare - £55.00 Hotel - £135.00

Total + £1,190.00

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address below, quoting reference PCC/2019/09.

Chief Executive



Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner PO Box 412 Guildford Surrey GU3 1BR

e-mail: surreypcc@surrey.police.uk

tel: 01483 630200

If you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Sarah

Sarah Gordon
PA to the PCC
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey

